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Southem Calibmla Edison Company
P. O. BOX 128

SAN CLEMENTE, CALIFOnNIA 92674 0128

n. w. nnicoca estre o a

ve7.'J".'.I. .' ~r'.o. October 4, 1995 I
~ * * ' * " *

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

,

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-361 and 50-362
Licensee Event Report No. 95-011
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2 and 3

Reference: Letter from Edison (R. W. srieger) to NRC Document<

Control Desk dated July 5, 1995; Subject: Licensee
Event Report 95-011

'

In accordance with the requirements of 10 CFR 50.73(d), by the
referenced letter, Edison provided Licensee Event Report (LER)
95-011 for an occurrence involving inoperable fire dampers. When

i the LER was submitted, Edison had not completed evaluation of the
cause(s), and the LER indicated that Edison planned to submit a
revision by October 5, 1995 reporting the results of our evaluation.

! While conducting the evaluation, Edison determined that additional
factors required evaluating and additional time would be necessary;

to conduct a thorough review. Edison plans to submit a revision to
i LER 95-011 by November 3, 1995.

'
If you require any additional information, please so advise.

Sincerely,

1

h / i + /(9

cc: L. J. Callan, Regional Administrator, NRC Region IV
T. P. Gwynn, Director, Division of Reactor Safety, Region IV
K. E. Perkins, Jr., Director, Walnut Creek Field Office, NRC

Region IV
J. A. Sloan, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre Units

2 and 3
M. B. Fields, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Units 2 and 3
Institute of Nuclear Power Operations (INPO)
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